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C a t h e d r a l G a r d e n s C i v i c A s s o c i a t i o n

A N E W Y E A R ' S M E S S A G E F R O M T H E P R E S I D E N T

Dear Neighbors,

Avery Happy New Year to you and yours !

May 2022 bring joy, peace and prosperity to US all !

The CGCA has been blessed with great leadership, and we are thankful for the excellent work of
our out-going President, Regina Todd, who for two years worked energetically to fight for abetter
development at the blighted National Wholesale Liquidator's site, together with other notable
achievements including the revitalization of the "Bedell Circle", awonderful new Cathedral
Gardens welcoming sign on Bedell, arepaving of Westminster Road (American flags as well), a
new Christmas Tree Lighting tradition, and much much more.

Also, we simply must thank Christina McCabe, our out-going Treasurer (and "WebMaster"), for
her dedicated efforts. No one has worked harder or better for our Association than Regina and
Christina over the past two years.

As we look forward to 2022, the CGCA will promote Civility and Committees.

Please join our Good Neighbor Committee which will seek to promote civility as acore value in
Cathedral Gardens. Iam inspired by George Washington and his "RULES FOR CIVILITY"
booklet which honors respect, empathy and consideration as the core of civility.

R u l e # l : '’Every action done in company ought to be with some sign of respect
for those that are present."

Civility will uplift us all. Civility maximizes well-being and minimizes harm. Civility is
contagious.

O t h e r C o m m i t t e e s t o c o n s i d e r :

DUES (Chair: Ryan McGonigle)
WELCOME WAGON (Chair: Anne Festa)
B L O C K C A P T A I N S

WEBSITE (Chair: Christina McCabe)

PLANNING &DEVELOPMENT(Regina Todd)
B E A U T I F I C A T I O N

DINNER/DANCE (Chair: Eileen Vogel)
SOCIAL MEDIA (Chair: Angela Zingone)

Please consider assisting your CGCA community by playing an active part in one or more of our
C o m m i t t e e s .

Wishing you ajoyous and prosperous new year !

Patrick w. Curry
34 Marlborough Road


